





Sithney School

5th October 2018

Autumn Term

Sithney CP School, Crowntown, Helston, Cornwall, TR13 oAE Phone: 01326 572910

Email Secretary: secretary@sithney.cornwall.sch.uk **Email Head**:

PLAYMAKERS

Well done to all the Playmakers who completed their training on Thursday with Becky from Mullion Sports Cluster. The children produced some fantastic activities which they led in the afternoon. Becky was really pleased with the children's behaviour, attitude and contributions. She said it was the best course she had delivered yet. A new playtime rota will be produced shortly in addition to certificates and badges being issued to the new Playmakers.



SAILING

A Big thank you to HRCST for a another successful sailing club. This will start again in April next year. More details to follow.



Weekly attendance Whole school 96%

CROSS COUNTRY

Well done to all the children who attended the cross country. We had a number of infants running on Tuesday.

The next race is on 16th October at Porthleven for years 3—6.

Fundraising

I have been asked to clarify fundraising events being run this term. The Pre-school are currently raising funds to purchase a Tipi. Although we work closely with the Pre-school they are run separately to the school and therefore their fundraising is separate from FOSS. However, the Pre-School have kindly said that pupils at the school will be able to use the Tipi.

If you have your child booked into the film night can you ensure your pay Andrea before the event.

Thanks

Team

07.09.18 14.09.18

21.09.14

29.09.18

05.10..18

12..10.18 19.10.18

Killigrew

Trevithick













Breakfast/ After-

Up to 8.45 £2.50 with Breakfast

8.30 -8.45 £0.50p no breakfast



3pm-4.30pm £3.00

3pm-5:30pm £6.00

3pm-6pm £6.50

also

Diary Dates Thurs 11th Oct Individual Photos After School Thurs 19th Oct Year 1 Hearing Screening in school 1.00pm 22-26 Oct Half term Mon 29th Oct Inset—School closed to pupils. Mon 12th Nov Nasal Flu vaccinations

Dinners—Menu Week three £2.30 per



Governor vacancies

Garras and Sithney's local governing body (LGB) are looking to recruit new governors. We have vacancies for up to 2 parents and 3 community governors. If you are interested, or would just like to find out more information, please contact Pat Nicholas at

Garras School on 01326 221653

or email

secretary@garras.cornwall.sch.uk

Individual Photos are being taken in school on the Thursday 11th October.

If you would like family group photos the photographer will be taking these from 8.30 in the morning..



